
November 20, 2018
 
Dear PAC Supporter,
 
The Partners for the PAC are excited to send an update about the PAC (Clatsop Community College 
Performing Arts Center), and to request your support in the form of a donation or  sponsorship of an 
upcoming event. 

As you know the PAC Partners have been engaged in raising funds to keep the PAC open and operating 
as a community arts and education venue since 2012, through an agreement with Clatsop Community 
College.

The Partners for the PAC are currently in negotiation with Clatsop Community College toward the 
purchase of the PAC. The Partners started a due diligence process in July 2018 to determine the feasibility
of the long range plan to acquire the PAC. We intend to finalize a plan for the PAC by spring 2019. 
Acquiring the PAC and moving forward will necessitate a capital campaign to raise funds for deferred 
maintenance, operating costs, and to establish a sustaining fund. We feel optimistic about the process!

The partner groups; North Coast Chorale, North Oregon Coast Symphony, North Coast Symphonic Band, 
North Coast Big Band, Astoria Music Festival, Cascadia Chamber Opera, Pacific Unitarian Universalist 
Fellowship, and Tillicum Foundation all support the PAC through financial and in-kind contributions. 

The Performing Arts Center remains vibrant with cultural activity throughout Astoria and the North Coast 
region due entirely to the volunteer efforts of the Partners for the PAC. Your sponsorships and donations 
help to underwrite events and continue to bring sparkling entertainment and cultural events to the area. 
The enclosed material contains information about upcoming events, the partner groups who rehearse and 
perform at the PAC, and information for making a donation. 

Thank you for your support of the Partners for the PAC. 

Charlene Larsen
President, Partners for the PAC

PS. Your gift is tax deductible to the extent allowed by law. In compliance with IRS regulations we affirm 
that no goods or services were provided to you in consideration of this contribution.  You will receive an 
acknowledgment of your gift.
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Upcoming Events At the PAC for the PAC!

• Friday, December 7, 7:00 PM, Sunday, December 9, 3:00 PM - North Coast Chorale Winter 
Concert - “Sing of Mary” - $10

• Sunday, December 16, 2:00 PM, North Coast Symphonic Band presents Festive Winter 
Holiday at the Liberty Theater with special guests: North Coast Chorale, vocal soloist Deac 
Guidi, harp soloist Cheri Walker, and 1:30 prelude by the North Coast Trombone Ensemble - 
libertyastoria.showare.com 

• Friday, December 21, 7:30 PM – Emmy Nominated Tenor: Marco Panuccio Presents: O Holy 
Night – A Classical Christmas – astoria.brownpapertickets.com 

• Thursday, January 17, 7:00 PM – Singer/Songwriter John Gorka in Concert – A Benefit for 
KMUN Coast Community Radio

• Sunday, January 20, 2:00 PM - The Brownsmead Flats Celebrate the PAC  - A  Benefit for the
PAC - by donation - suggested $10/$5 for Senior

• Friday, March 8, 7:00 PM, Daymark with Eric McDonald, An International Trio Playing 
Traditional Irish Music - A PAC Benefit - $15/Brown Paper Tickets

• Sunday, March 24, 2:30 PM – Encore (Exploring New Concepts of Retirement Education) and 
the Clatsop County Historical Society present The Chinese in Astoria - Free

• Sunday, March 31, 2:00 PM The North Coast Big Band Concert - a Benefit for the PAC - 
$15.00

• Sunday, April 7, 2:00 PM – The North Coast Symphonic Band presents                                   
In the Spotlight – at the Liberty Theater - FREE

• Friday, April 12, 7:30 PM - Spire Duo presents: Her Light Escape – a program of art song for 
soprano and piano in English, that mirrors the cyclical nature of the changing seasons – and

Saturday, April 13, Spire Duo master class for singers and pianists - 503-325-0590

• Saturday, May 4, 7:00 PM - Pete Seeger 100  th   Birthday Tribute Concert   and Sing Along, 
Pacific Unitarian Universalist Fellowship - a benefit for the PAC - $15.00 

• Friday, May 17, 7:00 PM, & Sunday, May 19, 3:00 PM - North Coast Chorale Spring Concerts,
Songs of the Earth, $10
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